
 

 

Our Ref  JP/RMO 
 
28th June 2024 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

GCSE Results Day 
Thursday 22nd August 2024 

 
The school will open from 9am until 11.00am on Thursday 22nd August for the 
collection of GCSE results.  Results are to be collected in person by your child.  If 
this is not possible, you will need to submit a letter in writing to provide the following 
information: 
 

• The full name of the person who will be collecting the results 

• The relationship to the pupil: this must be a family member.  Another pupil will 
not be permitted to collect the results 

 
The person nominated to collect the results must bring photographic ID otherwise 
the results will not be able to be collected. 
 
Please be advised that we will not be able to post or email results to pupils.  If your 
child has applied to join our sixth form, we will confirm whether they have met the 
entry requirements to study with us in September 2024. 
 
For pupils who have not applied to join our sixth form, they will be asked to confirm 
their destination upon collection of their results.  There will be dedicated members of 
available on the day to provide careers support.  Your child will be able to arrange an 
appointment on Friday 23rd August with our Careers Advisors should this be 
requested. 
 
Should you have any queries in relation to the GCSE results day please email 
postbox@wednesfieldacademy.co.uk or call Mr Hill (Assistant Headteacher) on 
01902 558222. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mr Phillips 
Headteacher 
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